
                            Great Game Huddle Notes 

                                                                             February 2, 2016 

 

Deputy Budget Officer, Tina Phillips welcomed huddle participants.  She introduced Commissioner 

Roseann Bentley for the monthly Commissioner Corner report.  Commissioner Bentley mentioned that 

last month was the 25th anniversary of the Great Game of Business management technique.  Jack Stack 

hosted a celebration at the Classic Rock Café in recognition of the anniversary and the Commission was 

honored to receive an invitation to attend.  Commissioner Bentley added that she was still excited 

regarding last week’s announcement of the County’s Moody’s rating upgrade.  She thanked all Greene 

County offices for their penny pinching efforts in making this happen.   

 

Tina announced that the Department of Natural Resources has provided a grant in the sum of $100,000 

to assist in the restoration of the Historic Courthouse.  Deputy Auditor Janet Price then discussed a typo 

on an informational box printed on several W-2 forms distributed last week.  This error was immediately 

caught and affected W-2’s were replaced.  Janet proceeded with a detailed explanation of the W-2, 1095-

C and total cost of compensation forms. 

 

Mailyn Knight presented the huddle character core topic of diligence.  Diligence is a trait that actually 

gives us greater freedom since it permits us to pace ourselves.  This daily focus, when pursued to fruition, 

allows us to finish strong.  Mailyn described how this characteristic could become a tie breaker over 

another individual when consideration of a promotion is considered.  In summary the three important 

factors of diligence are: 

 

1.) Getting started 

2.) Maintaining focus 

3.) Finishing strong.  

 


